
 

 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING     VILLAGE OF HARRISON 

From: Chad Pelishek, Village Manager    Meeting Date: 07/29/2025 

 

Title: Approval of Electric Facilities installation by We Energies for Crossroads Business Park. 

 

Recommended Action: Motion to approve electric facilities installation in Crossroads Business 

Park.  

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Background and Additional Information: 
Since the Village is the developer of Crossroads Business Park, we are responsible for installing 

the electric facilities.  We Energies has provided a cost estimate of $56,452.91. 

 

The work will start prior to winter charges being needed therefore $4,356 have been deducted 

from the total cost.   

 

Budget Impacts: $56,452.91 – TID 2 

 

Attachments: Invoice for Electric Facilities at Crossroads Business Park.  


